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Our 50th Anniversary is approaching fast 
 

The celebration is scheduled to take place in Autumn 2016 (the exact date will be 
announced in next month’s newsletter) and has already attracted some media inter-

est: we even made the front page of 
the Fulham Chronicle - they used 
the photograph on the left. At the 
moment we are looking for previous 
staff, trustees and beneficiaries who 
would like to come forward and 
share their stories of the organisa-
tion as well as any photographs or 
documents they might have. Any-
one who has any materials to share 
or simply wishes to reconnect with 
old friends is encouraged to contact 
Chris at chrismikata 
@fulhamgoodneighbours.org or on 
020 7385 8850.  

Almost 20 older people enjoyed another 
delicious meal and great company during 

the Silver Club on 5th April 2016. The 
picture on the right shows our generous 
hosts at the Hollywood Arms and sup-
porters from the Fulham and Chelsea 
Women’s Institute. The next Silver Club is 
on Tuesday, 3rd May 2016 from 14:00. 



What’s on in May 2016:  
 
Reachout Social Club  
 
Every Wednesday between 14:00 and 16:00 at Rosaline Hall, 70 Rosaline Road, London, SW6 
7QT 

An opportunity to meet old friends or make new ones. We play word games, do crosswords and 
have a good chat over some nice tea and cake. We are particularly keen on new people joining 
the Club, so reach out and join us here. 
 

Silver Club  
 
Tuesday 3rd May 2016 between 12:00 and 15:00 

and every first Tuesday of the month thereafter, we meet at 
Hollywood Arms, 
45 Hollywood Road, London, SW10 9HX.  
The owners welcome us to a tasty lunch for only £5 and 
the Fulham and Chelsea Women’s Institute members bake 
fantastic cakes. There are only 15 places and attendance 
needs to be pre-booked by contacting us on 020 7385 
8850. 
 

Queen’s Birthday 
 

Book your diary for a special celebration of HM’s 90th Birthday at Rosaline Hall on Wednesday, 
8th June 2016 between 14:00 and 17:00. We expect performers from Brick Lane Music Hall.  

Calling all Fulham 
FC fans amongst 
ours volunteers and 
beneficiaries! 
We occasionally re-
ceive some free tick-

ets to Fulham FC home matches. If 
you would like to add your name to 
the list please get in touch with the 
office. 

Experts by Experience Needed  
 

If you have been using health and social care ser-
vices then the Care Quality Commission encour-
ages you to apply for one of their Experts by Expe-
rience roles. Further infor-
mation is available under: 
‘http://www.remploy.co.uk/exe 

Volunteers Corner: 
 

We are looking for current volunteers who might be able to help us in the following roles: 

Office Volunteers – making phone calls, designing posters, providing admin support 

Newsletter Volunteer — helping us once a month to prepare and edit this newsletter 

Social Club Volunteers — setting up and supporting the existing and/or new social 
clubs. 
All roles are flexible and if you are interested in any of them, please contact Chris on 020 
7385 8850 or email him at chrismikata@fulhamgoodneighbours.org  


